
Open Evening for Transfer 2022 will be virtual. Information will be posted online from

Monday 10th January 2022.

HHowever, we still want to open our doors to P7 girls and their parents, as much as we can, 

within the current context, whilst keeping everyone as safe as possible. To that end, parents 

and P7 girls are most welcome to contact the school office (tel: 02890 718111) to arrange an 

appointment to visit the school on an individual family basis. Visits to our school will be 

accommodated from Monday 6th December 2021 - Friday 18th February 2022 Monday - Friday 

9.30am - 4.30pm. Visits are strictly by appointment only and will adhere to all Covid19 

protocols and procedures.  Priority to visit the school will be given to P7 pupils who are the 

eldeeldest child and students who have specific learning needs.

Virtual Open Evening


